
NOTICE INVITING BIDS 
 
Santaquin City requests bids from experienced contractors to complete road construction on Santaquin City 2019 
Roadway Project.  Construction work, in general, consists of providing materials and labor for three roadway 
improvement projects:  Summit Ridge Parkway is 5,414 linear feet of asphalt roadway improvements including 
extensive earthwork and box culvert that will connect the Summit Ridge Development to Highway 6, Highway 6 
Widening is 2,000 linear foot of improvements upgrading the Summit Ridge Parkway intersection, and  construct 
roadway improvements for a new segment of 500 West street tying into 30 South and going south approximately 
1,333 linear feet including tying into the existing roadway located south of the elementary school including but not 
limited to asphalt, curb, sidewalk and stormwater improvements. 
 
Sealed bids will be received at the Santaquin City Offices, 275 West Main Street, Santaquin, Utah 84655 until 2:00 
pm Thursday, November 15, 2018, at which time the proposals will be publicly opened and read aloud. The 
public opening will be held on the basement floor of the Santaquin City Public Safety Building located at 
275 West Main Street, Santaquin, UT, 84655.  Only bidders who have properly obtained the bid documents and 
attended the mandatory pre-bid meeting will be eligible for being awarded the work.  
 
Electronic copies of the Contract Documents, Specifications and Plans will be available on SciQuest, and the City 
website: http://www.santaquin.org/, at a specified date and time to be announced. No paper copies of the Contract 
Documents, Specifications and Plans will be made available. 
 
A mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held on Thursday, November 1, 2018 at 10:00 am.  The meeting location 
will be on the basement floor of the Santaquin City Offices, 275 West Main Street, Santaquin, Utah 84655.  After 
going over the project documents it will then be possible to tour the project sites.   
 
The final date in which questions may be submitted will be Monday November 12, 2018 at 5:00 pm.  
           
 
 


